
April 22, 2020 

Dear devoted fairgoers and members of our community: 

In light of the growing concerns about COVID-19, The Lancaster Fair Board of Directors have been closely 

watching and monitoring the pandemic. Due to the very high level of uncertainty about what the next few 

months will bring and after careful consideration for the health and safety our community and fairgoers, we 

have made the difficult decision to cancel our Labor Day Fair, scheduled for September 3 to September 7, 

2020. 

At this time of year, the Fair Board would typically be fundraising, hiring entertainment, entering into contracts 

and making decisions about our fair programs. During this public health pandemic, when our entire 

community is under such an intense strain, it is not feasible to request or make such commitments. 

The Fair Board wishes you all a safe year and we look forward to 2021! 

Sincerely,  

The Lancaster Fair Board of Directors 


